
                                                         EXCITING NEW ADDITIONS TO OUR TEAM  

We are excited to welcome a new group of 

talented individuals to our team, each one of 

them brings fresh energy, unique skills and a 

shared commitment to excellence. We look 

forward to the great contributions they’ll make 

as they embark on this new Journey with us. 

Municipal Manager Mr Kgabo Emmanuel Makgatho expressed his excitement in meeting each of them and encouraged 

them to excel in their respective areas of expertise. This is the beginning of a new chapter- “Embrace it with passion and 

dedication he said” 

Adding to the warm sentiments, Chief Financial Officer Mrs Khanyisile Zulu encouraged 

the interns to put their best foot forward.        

“For many of you, this could be the start of a rewarding career, make sure it’s a good one” 

she said . 

 

   

    

   

We are thrilled to introduce 

the amazing New staff 

Members joining us from 1st 

July 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      MEET OUR NEW RECRUITS 


